
 

 

 

 

Update: North West Department of Health 
     

As previously reported, the Department of Health requested approval from the DPSA to make payments 

for the overtime exceeding 30%, which was denied. Several meetings were held with the employer, 

during which labour expressed disappointment about the failure to obtain the approval. The MEC then 

took it upon himself to request approval from the Minister. 

 

On 30 October 2024, the MEC called an urgent meeting with all labour leadership to give feedback on the 

matter. Unions were informed that the Minister of the DPSA had approved R51 million to be applied to 

these payments. Labour was assured by the MEC that the process would take no longer than three 

weeks and that a task team consisting of labour and the employer would be established to monitor these 

payments. 

 

Members are advised that Kabelo Moalosi will be representing the PSA on the task team. For any 

enquiries he is available on Kabelo,moalosi@psa.co.za / 082 880 8996.  

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact: 

 

Nozi Monaisa - 082 880 8992 / nozi.monaisa@psa.co.za  

Patience Mashaba - 082 880 8943 / patience.mashaba@psa.co.za 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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